Friday, March 24, 2017

Katherine McWilliams

Office of Water Quality

Arkansas Department of Environmental Quality
5301 Northshore Drive

North Litttle Rock, AR 72118-5317

Subject: C&H Has Earned Their Permit

It is time to give C&H Hog Farm their permit. They have followed the rules even when the rules seemed to
change in front of their eyes. The people against this farm will never be satisfied but the state should be.
Agriculture is proud to stand with Jason Henson and his family.

Sincerely,

Allan Beuerman

58 Heatherbrae Cir
Little Rock, AR 72223
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